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Leicestershire & Rutland Federation of Women’s Institutes

WI Member Lone Working Risk Policy
When a member is alone at a WI meeting or is first to arrive or last to leave, it is useful to assess any risks to yourself or your property.

· Is the area well lit and safe?

· Are you at any risk from other people in the area?

· If possible, wait until another member arrives to enter premises, and leave together at the end of the evening.

· When dropping off other members from your car, do you check if they are safely in their property, if vulnerable?

· If you are the driver, do you have someone at home to know that you have arrived back safely?  If not arrange to ring another member so that someone knows you are safe.

· The treasurer may be vulnerable when banking large amounts of cash.  Would she like another member to accompany her to the bank?

· It may be wise to lock the door of your meeting hall after the meeting has started to ensure members and their property are safe.  Please ensure members are aware of where the key has been kept. 

· If you have any doubts about your personal safety, contact the police or a trusted person.

These are all common sense but written down can remind members of tips to enhance their personal safety.

Janet Kirk

Federation Chairman


